AVON PARK AND RECREATION COMMISSION
Commissioners: Carl Fischer, Chairman
Barbara Littlefield, Vice -Chairwoman
Ben Chapman, Stephen McCarthy, Dan Hart

JANUARY 9, 2018

Avon Park and Recreation met at 6:30 with members Carl Fischer, Barbara Littlefield, Ben Chapman
and Dan Hart present.

Minutes from the November 28" and December 12 meetings were reviewed and accepted with
corrections.

The FY2019 budget has been submitted to the Selectmen.

YOUTH PROGRAM DIRECTOR

A job description for the Youth Program director was reviewed. It was determined that the directors
hourly pay rate will be $16.10. Barbara motioned that we accept the Youth Program Director's job
description as prepared by Carl. Ben 2™ the motion with all members in favor.

MISC

We have not received an invoice from United Site Services for the portable restrooms rented for the
Christmas Festival at DeMarco Park. Carol will contact them.

The board approved the Avon Call Firemen to use the Civic Center for a meeting in January.
Ben will work on the report for the town book.
Carl will forward contact information for the playground equipment to Dan.

Our next scheduled meeting will be on January 23",

Respectfully submitted,

C’a%{ /g@c;?fz
Carol Geary, Secretary
Avon Park and Recreation Commission

1
!

HHY310 KMOL
HOAY 40 NMOL

120 o 8283 8l



